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The Grand Island Moose Lodge is hosting a Monte Carlo Night fundraiser for Miracle League.   
 
Miracle League of Grand Island & Western New York is a new organization in the local area with 
a goal to build a Miracle League Baseball Field on Grand Island for individuals with disabilities.  
The field provides a dream come true for the participants – most who were never able to join a 
little league or other baseball program before because they couldn’t navigate the field in a wheel 
chair or walker or they couldn’t overcome any of the other many obstacles a person with a 
disability faces on a standard ball diamond.   The Miracle League Field is smaller in size and is 
made up of a completely rubberized surface allowing safe and easy access for those with 
disabilities.   
 
Miracle League is an international organization with more than 235 Miracle League 
organizations in 45 states across the country that are giving those with disabilities a place to 
play and experience all that Baseball is about.  For more information on Miracle League you can 
call 1-770-760-1933 or visit www.miracleleague.com.  
 
The Grand Island Moose Lodge is hosting a Monte Carlo Night Fundraiser on March 5th in an 
effort to raise funds and community awareness for the Miracle League Field. Admission is going 
to be $5 a person for $500 in Grand Island Bucks.  You gamble the night away using your 
Grand Island Bucks… then you can then use those Grand Island Bucks to bid on auction prizes 
at the end of the night 
 
The Grand Island Women of the Moose is organizing the auction prizes and we are asking for 
your help.  We are in need of prizes to use in the auction… anything from gift certificates to 
raffle baskets.  The more attractive we make the auction the more people will invest to win 
Grand Island Bucks which is a definite plus for the Miracle League. 
 
If you are willing and able to make a donation for the auction and would like to drop it in the mail 
please send it to Grand Island Moose Lodge, WOTM, 2524 Grand Island Blvd., Grand Island, 
NY 14072 or please call me at 432-2506 to make arrangements for pick up!! 
 
We apologize for the last minute request but hope you will join us in our effort to support the 
Miracle League!! 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
 
Sarah Gruszka, Senior Regent  
Grand Island WOTM 

http://www.miracleleague.com/

